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Affiliate Council President/executive 
administrative meeting, Prague, 
2016

This meeting is open to all AC Presidents 
and members of their executives, and 
to groups that are recognised as WAIMH 
study Groups. The purpose of the 
meeting is to provide an opportunity 
to discuss any administrative issues 
pertaining to your affiliate and its 
relationship with WAIMH. 

If you are aware of an issue/question that 
you would like to discuss, please forward 
this to Anna and Maree. We will collate the 
questions and plan the meeting so that 
all the questions get acknowledged and 
addressed. 

Please forward any items you would like to 
have discussed by: 20 May 2016

Findings of the AC Voting Survey

A report on the findings has been collated 
and was sent to all AC Presidents.   

Summary of Dates:
Forward items for the Affiliate Council 
President/executive administrative 
meeting by 20 May, 2016. 

For those unable to attend the biennial 
meeting, contributions/comments about 
the agenda items to be received by May 
20, 2016.  

Maree Foley 

WAIMH Affiliates Council Chair

Contact: maree.foley@xtra.co.nz

Anna Huber

WAIMH Affiliates representative

Contact: ahuber@familiesinmind.com.au

Affiliates 
Corner 

Greetings to all WAIMH Affiliates. This brief 
update has four main foci: an invitation 
to share our affiliate newsletters with 
other AC presidents and their executives; 
information about the upcoming AC 
biennial meeting in Prague; information 
about the Affiliate Council President/
executive administrative meeting, Prague, 
2016; information about the AC voting 
survey conducted in 2015.  

Affiliate Newsletters

We are aware that many affiliates write 
informative and interesting newsletters. 
While some of the news is relevant to the 
local group, often times the information 
would be of interest to other AC Presidents 
and their executives, for example, feedback 
with regard to regional conferences and 
or issues on policy. As such, we encourage 
you to share your newsletters with the 
Affiliates Council. 

The Biennial Affiliates Council Meeting: 
Prague, 2016  

A full meeting agenda was sent to you May 
11, 2016. 

If you are not able to attend the meeting, 
we invite you to contribute your thoughts 
and ideas concerning the agenda items 
via email. We ask that these contributions 
are received by May 20. The contributions 
will be collated and shared with the 
membership at the meeting in Prague.

Photo from the WAIMH Affiliate Council biannual meeting in Cape Town, 2012. Photo by Minna Sorsa, WAIMH Central Office.
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